
LADIES SKINS FOURS 

The Port Elliot Bowling Club held the Ladies Skins Fours on 26th of September 

 The Tournament Sponsors where Harcourts, My Care Solution and Pt Elliot Pharmacy 

  Lady Bowlers converged on Port Elliot for the Ladies Skins Four 

They came from  Encounter Bay, Goolwa, Hawthorn, Langhorne Creek, McLaren Vale, Maitland, 
Mannum, Meningie, Payneham, Reynella, The Hills, Yankalilla, Victor Harbor, West Beach,            
Port Elliott. 

Start of the game was delayed due to the rain, but then the sun decided to come out beautifully 
they had a wonderful day for bowling. 

  

As always our volunteer kitchen staff put on a wonderful morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea.  

Not to forget Helen Taylor for her beautiful table settings. 

The bar staff also 

Thank you all for your hard work 

  

  

 

  



LADIES SKINS FOURS 

Anthea had her sister and Cousin from Maitland. Also my cousin from  Mannum.  

 

A delicious lunch of Quiche and baby potatoes with salads on 

the table. To finish off the lunch with a magnificent desert of 

rocky road ice cream with berries. Yummy. 

Everyone loved it 

Overall Winners 

Port Elliot  

Lyn Mole 

Raelene Southern 

Sandra Monk 

Kaye Cammack 

Jill Latimer from My Care Solution 



Kitchen Staff having a break 

LADIES SKIND FOURS 

Visitors from the Riverland 

Ken & Jan  Carpenter 

Victor Harbor Joan Hammet 

Anthea and Pam Eickler Mannum 

                                     “Strike a pose” 



RAA  LADIES PAIRS 

 

 

 

 

 

The new season commenced on Wednesday 5th October  

with 28 teams, a full complement. 

Due to inclement weather, rain and sea fog play was abandoned. 

So the ladies had an early lunch  

A superb light lunch was served, a huge thank you  to Kym 

McRostie and his apprentices Ian Toogood and Michael Yeoman  



Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

20 October 2021 

 

The new season commenced on Wednesday 12th October  

Due to inclement weather with rain the tournament was cancelled. 

Hopefully next Wednesday 19th the tournament will resume. 

“May the Gods of sunshine look down on us”  



UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS AND EVENTS FOR OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER 

Monday 17 October Strathalbyn President’s Open Fours 

Monday 17 October Willunga Simplicity Funerals Ladies Fours 

Tuesday 18 October Victor Harbor Geoff Stock Invitation Skins Day 

Wednesday 19 October  Port Elliot Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

Monday 24 October Victor Harbor Ladies Skins Day 

Monday 24 October Aldinga Bay Kurmis Orthopedics Men’s Fours 

Monday 24 October Goolwa President’s Invitation Open Fours 

Friday 24 October Milang President’s Open Fours 

Wednesday 26 October  Port Elliot Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

Monday 31 October Encounter Bay Ladies Pink Fours 

Tuesday 1 November  Port Elliot Melbourne Cup  

Wednesday 2 November Port Elliot Ladies RAA Super Pairs 

Monday 7 November  Myponga Men’s Invitation Fours 

Monday 7 November  Langhorne Creek Pork & Plonk Men’s Fours 

Monday 14 November McLaren Vale Ladies Patroness Day 

Monday 14 November Victor Harbor Presidents Open Fours 

Monday 21 November Victor Harbor Motors Men’s Fours 

Friday 25 November  Aldinga Bay Women’s Fours 

Monday 28 November  Encounter Bay Frank Bayley Blue Day Men’s Fours 

Monday 28 November  Goolwa Women’s Christmas Invitation Fours 

Monday 17 October Willunga Simplicity Funerals Ladies Fours 



PORT ELLIOTT BOWLING CLUB  

NIGHT OWLS  

2022-2023  

Start of Night Owl season   

11th October let the games begin. 

24 teams started and what a night, a beautiful night it was on the greens. 

The new lights made a big difference to play on both greens. 

It was a great to see family members playing and have a great time together at the club 

Good  to see you all back again playing this season. 

One Night Stand Team 

They where so happy that they where 

on top of the ladder, little did they 

know the other teams came in and 

they where shunted down the ladder Father and daughter team  

Lakeside Legends 

Sister playing  Night Owls Jan, Oliver and Ron Lind 



PORT ELLIOTT BOWLING CLUB  

NIGHT OWLS  

Bare Foot Bowling 



Lynn & Michael Wenman 

Celebrated their 50th Wedding Anniversary 

On the 7 October 2022 

A wonderful achievement  

 

  



 FRIDAY NIGHT TEA’s  

STARTED ON THE 7th OCTOBER 

What a great turn up of members and holiday makers 

having a wonderful meal at the club 

BARTEL & HALL          

MEMBERS                      

“POT OF GOLD” DRAW 

Unfortunately it was not 

collected so it has doubled 

for the 14th of October  

GOOD LUCK 

 

YOU HAVE TO BE HERE TO 

WIN IT 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY GRAEME 

Eileen Love and Grandson Ethan 



FRIDAY NIGHT TEA’s  



                                                   FRIDAY NIGHT TEA’s  

STARTED ON THE 7 OCTOBER 

 

      Phone Bookings on 85542317 

 Please leave a clear message and contact phone number.  

 There is a booking sheet on the outside notice board of clubroom. 

It will ask for the following details 

 Name 

 Number of diners 

 Contact phone number 

 

                                                   FRIDAY NIGHT  

BARTEL & HALL   MEMBERS     “POT OF GOLD” DRAW 

Every Friday night we have a draw for member who have purchased a meal 

on the night as well as rostered volunteers. 

There is a minimum prize $50 every Friday night. 

If there is no winner the prize jackpots by $50 each Friday up to a maximum 

of $1000. 

To increase the opportunity of winning the draw there will be an additional 

draw, increasing by one each week that the draw is not won. 

GOOD LUCK 



FOUNDATION 100 CLUB 

We welcome our newest Foundation 100 Club members  

Dorothy Price     Vic Lewicki     Phil Hollow     Anonymous    Tony Gunnell 

 Our Inaugural Members 

Peter and Anthea Faull. 

 

If you would like to be part of this PEBC program or to find out more 

Call Phil Hollow on 0435 942 842  or  philandsuehollow@gmail.com 

 

CLUB UNIFORMS  

If you have any enquiries regarding uniforms. 

 Janice Patterson is the lovely lady to help you out. 

 Cheryl is taking a well deserved break from dressing you all. 

  

Janice’s contact details are 0402 686 086 

 



THE NEW LIGHTS AT THE CLUB 



OF THE PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

Please support our Sponsors who support us 

Thank you  

for your support 



If you would like to see anything else included in the Newsletter,  please let me know by emailing me. 

         tinahosking@yahoo.com 

Your next Newsletters will come out in November 

Thank you Dianne, as she will be sending  it to you via email. 

I hope you enjoy the newsletter, and please stay safe and healthy. 

               Tina Geisler 


